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Dear Brent J. Fields, 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

I am writing to you to reconsider the SEC ruling on going paperle~ 

numerous citizens have investments through. We all underst< 

and the direction the country and world is headed, but take 

there are still numerous people in the mountain state v·~- · 

phones to access sensitive information. 

Numerous states still don't have high speed inter 

about all the older folks. In my personal or 

before the horse. 

Please consider my thoughts on this and I would IG 

to this to catch the country up with their resources at ••·­

phones, and tablets first before pulling the trigger on this. 

Thanks again 

Brian Wilmoth 
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